Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Matthew Turner, Superintendent


Mr. Matt McIntire, Chairperson


Board Members

From:  Phil Sheehy, Director of Human Resources

Date:
August 4, 2020
Re:
BOARD PROCEDURE UPDATES – TITLE IX
Attached for your information, please find Board Procedure revisions, 
related to the new Title IX Sexual Harassment that KSBA has recommended from the United States Department of Education as an update.  Each department has reviewed the procedures pertaining to their area of responsibility and recommend as follows:

ADOPT AS WRITTEN BY KSBA

Procedures:






	03.1621 AP 2

	03.2621 AP 2

	09.428111 AP 1

	09.428111 AP 11

	09.428111 AP 21


Thank you.
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